
Welcome back! I hope everyone 
had a nice Thanksgiving. We are 
digging into the curriculum now 
that report cards and assessments 
are done. Be on the lookout for at 
home reading bags.

-Mrs. Bianchi

• Students will be
previewing the book fair 
on Monday and then 
buying on Wednesday. 
They will come home 
with a wish list.

• It’s spirit week! Let me
know if you need a
reminder on what
happens on each day.

• Conferences will be held 
virtually on Wednesday 
and Thursday. Check 
your email for sign up 
reminders.

• Thursday is a half day 
with dismissal at 11:30.

• Our last day of school
before Christmas break is 
Friday, December 17th.

Reading
• Sight word: we
• Letter/sound: T
• Understanding

characters
Writing 
• Letter writing
• Writing a simple 

sentence to match a 
picture

Math
• Counting and numbers 0 

to 10
• Using fingers and toes to 

help us count

Science/Social Studies
• Who Am I?
• Plant and Animal Needs
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